

October 30, 2023

Health Services Cost Review Commission (HSCRC) Attn: Andrea Strong / Dennis Phelps 4160 Patterson Avenue Baltimore, MD 21215

Dear Mr. Phelps:

This letter is to confirm that <u>none</u> of the Atlantic General Hospital's Board of Trustees members have engaged in transactions of \$10,000 or more with the hospital during the reporting period. Therefore, none of our Board of Trustees members are required to file a disclosure statement.

Per your instructions, the online form for The Hospital's List of Trustees, Directors, or Officers is completed along with each field for each board member.

We ask our board members each year to complete the *Annual Conflict of Interest/Disclosure Statements*, which we keep on file.

Please feel free to contact me if any questions at 410-641-9202.

Sincerely,

Hesli Clark

Leslie Clark

Executive Assistant to the President and CEO

Atlantic General Hospital